Stinson, Judy

Subject: FW: FY 19 Cost-share allocations open and supplemental allocation to follow

From: Bax, Lori

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 2:47 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: FY 19 Cost-share allocations open and supplemental allocation to follow

A supplemental budget request of $4.4 million to provide additional cost-share funding for the current fiscal year (Fiscal
Year 19) has been signed by Governor Parson.

Effective immediately, the Soil and Water Conservation Program has unlocked the FY19 resource concerns and districts
can resume developing and approving new FY19 contracts. Emphasis should be on approving contracts that can be
completed and paid in FY19. As a reminder, all FY19 contracts must have a termination date prior to June 14, 2019.In
addition, if any FY20 contracts can be completed prior to June 14, 2019, please consider doing a change order moving
these contracts to FY19.

The program is planning to do a supplemental allocation on April 25th and will be utilizing the policies for the FY19
Supplemental Allocations.

If you have any questions, please contact your district coordinator. Thank you.
Soil and Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.
Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.







